Hippity hoppity, Easter is on its way,

Jayne and Chris here, bringing you an update on this week’s progress of the transforming the front door
project.

Plan > Do > Review...

We've spent some time reviewing our past tests and this week we started to think about how we can scale
and build on these. We’ve got some good ideas, the next step is to start working out the practicalities and

feasibility. We’re having a little break now for Easter, but don’t worry, we’ll be calling on some of you soon

for help with the test design!

You don’t want to miss this! @

On Thursday 25 April you are all invited to our ‘Show and Tell’ meeting live at the Piazza building. Can’t
make it in person? Don’t worry, this meeting will also be available via Microsoft Teams. Invites have been
sent out to you all, however if you know anyone who would like to attend this meeting please feel free to let
us know and we will add them to the invite list.

Just a recap for those of you who are new to ‘Show and Tell’: A show and tell is a regular meeting that
a team holds to enable people outside of the team to understand and input into what they are working on. It
gives the team the opportunity to share what they have done, what they have learned and what they are
planning to do next. It creates a feedback loop which people - like all of you! - can use to ask questions,
form connections and influence the work.

Easter Firebreak

With the Easter break approaching us, Jayne and | will be taking a short break from weekly updates, but
don’t worry, we will be right back with you after the break.

Weeknotes 355

We continue to see an increase in the number of colleagues wishing to receive these weeknotes however,
if you know anyone who should be receiving these weeknotes, then please feel free to let us know. If you
are new or would like to see weeknotes from previous weeks, these can be found here Needs-led Front
Door Project (nottinghamshire.gov.uk)

Got a question...? &

If you have any questions, comments, or ideas regarding the front door project, please feel free to contact
us via our group mailbox: childrens.frontdoorproject@nottscc.gov.uk

That is all from us this week, we hope you enjoyed our update and we look forward to updating you all
again on our progress following the Easter break.

Until then, we hope you have an egg-cellent Easter.

Jayne and Chris, NSCP project team
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